
 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT BACKS MLA 2011 HANDBOOK  

The UK’s biggest locksmithing trade association has further cemented its position as one of 

the country’s leading security experts with a stamp of approval from the Home Office.   

 

The coalition Government’s James Brokenshire MP, the Parliamentary Under Secretary 

of State for Crime Prevention has praised the work of the Master Locksmiths 

Association (MLA) and invited the association to contribute to shaping the voluntary and 

regulatory options for improving home security in Britain 

 

Mr Brokenshire wrote to Dr Steffan George of the MLA after he received the organisation’s 

2011 handbook which outlines recommended levels of home security.  He described the 

handbook as: “illustrating the significant contribution that the MLA has made, not only to 

improving the professionalism of locksmithing but also to driving up product security 

standards across a number of different areas.” 

 

The letter goes on to state that the Department for Communities and Local Government and 

the Home Office would like to work with the MLA on an ongoing basis to discuss improving 

the security of both new and old homes across the UK. 

 

Commenting on the letter, Dr Steffan George from the MLA said: “I met James 

Brokenshire last year when he was still in opposition and we have remained in contact since 

the coalition Government came into power.   

“We have regularly updated Mr Brokenshire on various industry developments and concerns 

and it is reassuring to know the Government is taking the issues as seriously as we are.  It’s 

always great to receive positive comments about the MLA and we are delighted that we will 

be able to have our say on future Government security initiatives.” 

In 2009 the MLA also received recognition from the then, Minister of State, Ministry of 

Justice, Maria Eagle, who describe the MLA as the "principal trade body representing 

locksmiths and promoting standards within the industry."  



More than 400 insurers, surveyors, partners as well as police and Government contacts 

received the 2011 MLA Handbook.   

 

ENDS 

Notes to Editor  

Issued on behalf of the Master Locksmiths Association by Karol Marketing Group.  For 

further information, pictures or to set up interviews please contact Hayley Ford on 0191 265 

7765 or email hayley@karolmarketing.com  

About the MLA 

The Master Locksmiths Association (MLA) was established over 50 years ago to set and 

promote standards of conduct, practice and materials within locksmithing.  The MLA is 

recognised as the authoritative body for locksmithing by the police, home office and other 

leading organisations such as the British Standards Institute. 

As a not for profit association, the MLA ensure its member companies undergo strict vetting 

procedures so the public, government and industry receive the appropriate service and 

advice. MLA members share the ethos that ‘skill and integrity’ remain paramount in 

locksmithing and are able to provide sound advice based on knowledge and experience.   

A list of approved MLA companies are listed on the MLA website, for further information 

please visit: www.locksmiths.co.uk 

 

 


